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BART continues work on the subway portion of the Warm Springs 
Extension project through Central Park.  As part of this work, the existing 
cofferdam at Lake Elizabeth is planned to be removed this fall.  The 
removal will alter the current path, but maintain pedestrians’ ability to 
complete the lake walk.  To prepare for the removal of the cofferdam, 
this week, crews will add a temporary bridge.  Pedestrians will be routed 
around the lake and not over the cofferdam as they are able to do 
currently.  This new routing will be in place for approximately 3 weeks 
while construction crews complete work in the Lake Elizabeth area.  

We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If you have 
questions regarding these activities, please contact our project 
information line at (510) 476-3900 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov. You can also visit our Community 
Relations Field Office located in Fremont Central Park off of Stevenson 
Boulevard Monday through Friday, 8 am to 5 pm. 
 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity 

• Rerouting of pedestrian path 

• Placement of temporary bridge 

Estimated Start Date  

September 21st 

Estimated Duration 

Approximately 3 weeks  

Impacts  

Diversion of existing pedestrian path is 
expected to cause minimal disruption. 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm 
Monday through Friday  

Saturday work as necessary 

Lake Elizabeth Work Hours 

7 am to 10 pm 
Monday through Friday 

8 am to 6 pm – Saturday  
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 Change to Pedestrian Pathway 
 
 

Pedestrian pathway for 
approximately 3 weeks 
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